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Rep. Adams Statement on NC Superior Court Ruling
Office of Congresswoman Alma Adams [repalmaadamsnc12@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 12:14 PM

To: Steve Johnston

Reps. Adams, Butterfield, Price
Support NC Superior Court Ruling

Washington, D.C. – U.S. Representatives Alma S. Adams (NC-12), G. K.
Butterfield (NC-01), and David E. Price (NC-04), the Democratic members of
North Carolina’s congressional delegation, issued a joint statement in support
of the ruling handed down by NC Superior Court judges issuing a preliminary
injunction preventing elections under the current congressional map:

“The court’s decision reaffirms our long-held belief that the Republican-led
North Carolina General Assembly engaged in extreme racial and partisan
gerrymandering, such that congressional districts were designed to favor the
Republican majority and disenfranchise voters.

We applaud the court’s decision. After nearly a decade of illegal districts,
voters deserve fair maps so their voices can be heard.”

###

Meagan Holland | Press Assistant
Congresswoman Alma S. Adams, NC-12
801 E. Morehead Street, Suite 150, Charlotte, NC 28202
Phone: 704-344-9950 Fax: 704-344-9971
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